
 
Casper “Cap” D. Landolt 

 
CAP" LANDOLT, AT 85, IS LOST TO US 
Revered for his accomplishments, for his friendliness, and for his booming song leadership, Cap 
died suddenly at his home last week.  The hushed singing of "Smile" at last Monday's meeting 
was a moving tribute. 
 
Cap Landolt was with Rotary since 1939, and a member of Space Center Rotary for 14 years.  
He was president of 2 clubs, Uvalde and George West.  He was the Master of Ceremonies for the 
25th Anniversary of two Rotary clubs, attended 3 International Rotary meetings, visited Rotary 
clubs in London, Sweden, Denmark, Holland, Switzerland and Mexico, and leads our club in 
singing with his sliver-throated voice.  He has worked with the Clear Creek Independent School 
District for 27 years in the past, where he held the position of Superintendent.  He helped work 
with the original 7 astronauts in their relocation to Johnson Space Center.  He has contributed a 
great deal to the community and has a street, a school, and a park named after him.  He is truly 
the grand old man of Space Center Rotary. 
 
Write up and picture from the March 9, 1987 Blastoff 
 
Picture of the C. D. “Cap” Landolt Pavilion below. 



 


